Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION (DOTr)

NOTICE TO PROCEED

29 March 2019

MR. MASANORI HONDA

Authorized Representative

Director, General Manager

Infrastructure Business Department
Sumitomo Corporation of the Philippines

35" Floor, Philamlife Tower, Paseo de Roxas
Makati City, Philippines

Subject:  Contract for the Metro Rail Transit Line 3 Rehabilitation Project —
Procurement of the Rehabilitation and Maintenance Service Provider

Dear Mr. Honda-san:

Relative to the recently signed Contract Agreement between the Department of
Transportation (DOTr) and Sumitomo Corporation of the Philippines, and pursuant to
your letter dated 29 March 2019 and confirmed by DOTr on the same date, please be
informed that the aforementioned has been approved and concurred by the concerned
authorities in the total amount of Two Billion Four Hundred Fifty-Two Million Eight
Hundred Thousand Pesos (PHP 2,452,800,000.00), Twenty-Four Billion Two
Hundred Fifty-Two Million Japanese Yen (JPY 24,252,000,000.00), and Sixty-Five
Million Thirty-Eight Thousand and Four Hundred US Dollars (USD
65,038,400.00).

Accordingly, you are hereby authorize to mobilize in accordance with the conditions of
the contract agreement.
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